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Chair LoPresti, Vice-Chair Fukumoto and Members of the Committee. 

 
I am Major General Arthur J. Logan, State Adjutant General and the Director of the Hawaii 

Emergency Management Agency. I am testifying in SUPPORT of HB2350. 

 

This measure allows the Department to recoup operating costs when the department allows 

for temporary facility use to the public.  Currently, the law requires all monies received from 

the rentals shall be deposited into the general fund of the State.  

 

Without this measure, the department will be hard-pressed to allow facility use to the public. 

 

Thank you for allowing me to testify in SUPPORT HB2350. 
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